
  

 
 

NOTICE OF 93RD MONETARY POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 
RESCHEDULED 

 
The Monetary Policy Committee (MPC) of the Bank of Ghana has rescheduled 
its 93rd Regular Meetings for Wednesday, March 18th, to Friday, March 20th, 
2020 at 9:00 am in the MPC Conference Room, to review developments in the 
economy. 
  

The MPC meetings will conclude with a press conference on Monday, March 
23rd, 2020 to announce the decision of the Committee. 
 

 

 


